
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Bob Asher [BobA@yatespetroleum.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2011 9 03 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Jerry Fanning 
Subject: Dagger Draw Water System (2RP-576) 

Mike, 

Per your recommendations, Yates Petroleum Corporation wil l rip, disk and aerate the areas that show leaching of 
hydrocarbons. When completed I will notify you. Yates wil l then spread the stockpiled topsoil to backfill areas to grade 
and prepare for seeding. Yates wi l l then submit a Final C-141 and documents requesting closure. 

Thank you for your assistance with this site and remediation process. 

. Robert Asher , 

.. Yates Petroleum Corporation 

C Office: (575) 748-4217, 
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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject 

From: Bob Asher [BobA@yatespetroleum com] 
Thursday, May 19, 2011 9:14 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Jerry Fanning 
RE- Dagger Draw Water System (2RP-576) 

Mike, 

The ripping and disking work has been completed. 

Thank you. 

Robert Asher 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office: (575) 748-4217 
Cell: (575) 365-4021 
Fax: (575) 748-4662 
boba@yatespetroleum.com 

Original Message 
From: Bob Asher 
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2011 9:03 AM 
To: '(mike.bratcher@state.nm.us)' 
Cc: Jerry Fanning 
Subject: Dagger Draw Water System (2RP-576) 

Per your recommendations, Yates Petroleum Corporation will rip, disk and aerate the areas that show leaching of 
hydrocarbons. When completed I will notify you. Yates will then spread the stockpiled topsoil to backfill areas to 
grade and prepare for seeding. Yates will then submit a Final C-141 and documents requesting closure. 

Mike, 
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Thank you for your assistance with this site and remediation process. 

Robert Asher 
x ' " „ .... „ . 

, Yates Petroleum Corporation 
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